
                   GREENHEAD C.E.PRIMARY SCHOOL         

SUMMER TERM SWIMMING 2016 
 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

We would like to offer a weekly swimming lesson to our Year 1,2,3 & 4 children every Wednesday at 

Haltwhistle Pool during this Summer Term, beginning on Wednesday 20th April 2016.                                                                                                                                                                                               

In all there will be 12 lessons during the term. Reception children will remain in school whilst the older 

children are swimming.                                                                                                                                                                                           

 

As with previous years, it will only be possible for us to offer swimming lessons if parents are willing to 

make a voluntary contribution of £3.50 (£2.10 per lesson + £1.40 transport cost). Pupils may use season 

tickets for their swimming lesson and only transport costs would be charged (Season tickets must be 

brought into school for the first session).   It would greatly reduce administration time and costs if 

parents could pay for the lessons/sessions on a half-termly basis:- 

 

i) Summer 1st Half Term – Swimming payment requested by Wednesday 23rd March 2016 =    

   £21.00 (Season ticket holders - £8.40) 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       

     ii) Summer 2nd Half Term – swimming payment requested on Monday 16th May 2016 = 

       £21.00 (Season ticket holders - £8.40) 

                       

The dates for the lessons/sessions are April 20th, 27th, May 4th, 11th , 18th ,25th June 8th,  15th , 22nd , 

29th, July 6th, 13th  2016. 

 

Please could you let us know if your child has already achieved a swimming distance award by completing 

the slip below. 

 

It is a pool regulation that all children must have swimming hats for these lessons, in the interests of 

both safety and hygiene.  Hats are available from the pool and cost £2. It is especially helpful to the 

instructor if the child's name is clearly marked on the front of the hat.  

 

Thank you for your help and co-operation. 

 

 

…………….. ………………………………………..………………………………………..………………………………………..………………… 

 

SWIMMING LESSONS – Summer Term I 2016 

 
I would like my child to have swimming lessons and enclose payment of £21.00 for Summer 1st Half 

Term sessions. 

 

My child has already achieved the following swimming distance award:…………………………………(please 

indicate) 

 

Pupil’s Name........................................................  

 

Signed.............................................. (Parent/Carer) 

 

Please return permission slip together with payment by Thursday 24th March – thank you 


